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NLFI decides to dismiss CFO of de Volksbank 

 
 

On Saturday 5 September 2020 a meeting was held with NLFI – the shareholder of de Volksbank – 

on the intended dismissal of Pieter Veuger (CFO). The purpose of this meeting was to give all 

members of the Board of Directors and Supervisory Board of de Volksbank the opportunity to 

give their advice, and ensued from the positive advice of the Works Council. 

 

Taking everything into consideration, NLFI subsequently decided to dismiss the CFO.   

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

Corporate Communications 

 

Investor Relations 

Harmen van der Schoor 

harmen.vanderschoor@devolksbank.nl 

Mobile phone: +31 (0)6 – 10 11 73 63 

Jacob Bosscha 

jacob.bosscha@devolksbank.nl 

Tel: +31 (0)30 - 291 42 46 

 

Herbert Brinkman 

herbert.brinkman@devolksbank.nl 

Mobile phone: +31 (0)6 – 37 16 57 43 

 

Davey Hak 

davey.hak@devolksbank.nl 

Tel: +31 (0)30 - 291 48 07 

 

 

ABOUT DE VOLKSBANK N.V. 

De Volksbank is a financial services provider engaged in banking, with a particular focus on the 

Dutch retail market, including small and medium-sized enterprises. De Volksbank carries four 

brands (ASN Bank, BLG Wonen, RegioBank and SNS) and has a single back office and IT 

organisation. The product range consists of three core product groups: payments, mortgages and 

savings. De Volksbank has a balance sheet total of € 65 billion and approximately 3,000 

employees (FTEs), which makes it a major player in the Dutch market. The head office of  

de Volksbank is located in Utrecht, the Netherlands. 

 

DISCLAIMER 

This press release contains only factual information and should not be regarded as an opinion or 

recommendation concerning the purchase of securities issued by de Volksbank N.V. This press 

release does not contain any value judgement or predictions with respect to the financial 

performance of de Volksbank N.V. If you do not want to receive any press releases from  

de Volksbank N.V., please send an email to communicatie@devolksbank.nl. 
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